
NORTH STAR 

“Individually we are 

one drop but together, 

we are an ocean.” 

 

Meetings are held every 1st and 

3rd Tuesday of each month @ the 

Jaycee Village (address on back) 

North Columbus, Gahanna, and Baberton Jaycees working together 

President’s Address 
             Freer Hall, President 
 
Another great month for the North Columbus Junior Chamber! Our 

organization pulled off several projects, including our famous yearly 

“pig roast”. It took a lot people and effort to put so many things 

together. We’ve also been able to work cooperatively with other 

chapters on projects, including our new and very successful role in the 

Creekside Blues and Jazz festival. Thank you everyone who 

participated this month, including but not limited to: Desiree, Amanda, 

Greg & Greg, Steve & Steve, Liz, Mike, Noah, Bryce, Rich, Hollie, the 

members of the Venture Crew, and probably at least a dozen others 

I’m sure I haven’t listed.  
If you’re curious about these projects or want to know what is coming 

up please get in touch  with us!  Our contact information is on the back 

of the newsletter.  Also, check the calendar and speak with the project 

chairmen, any board member, or myself if you have any questions.   If 

you have any questions about the chapter or events you can contact 

Freer at freerhall4@gmail.com.  
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Chairman of the Board Report 
-Greg Thirtyacre, III COB 

 
First and foremost I would like to thank everyone who helped and 

everyone who attended this year’s 32 annual pig roast. Without your 

support none of this would be possible.  We had a larger turnout than 

usual this year partially because of the perfect weather, but more so 

because of the hard work of this year’s pig roast committee. Noah, 

Desiree, Gabe, Amanda, Greg, and 

David all did a great job preparing 

the food and even though some 

things did not go to plan, the food 

was all prepared on time. We have 

received a lot of complements 

already on the quality of the food this 

year with most saying this is the best 

BBQ they can ever remember the 

Jaycees having.  
Rich was in charge of transportation 

this year, and what an amazing job 

he did. His dedication matched with 

Desiree’s advertising help allowed us 

to have the largest turnout from the downtown property we have had in 

as many years. DJ Roundboy provided the DJ and music while Jeff 

Leonard provided tableside and walking magic. Over all 50 lbs.of baby 

back ribs, 60 lbs. of pulled pork, 50 lbs. of beef brisket, 40 lbs. of 

shredded beef, 40 lbs. of chicken and large quantities of sides were 

consumed, with many patrons going through line 3 times.  
Although some curve balls were thrown our way this year with 

meat prices a lot higher than one year ago, another project going on at 

the same time as the pig roast in a different location, and some members 

that backed out of their commitments at the last minute I feel like this is 

one of the most successful pig roast we have ever had. I know all of the 

residence and others in attendance are looking forward to next year’s 

event as am I.  I think with a menu nailed down, an amazing job done by 

everyone on the committee, and the support from the housing boards we 

can only get better. If you are interested in helping or being on the 

committee for next year’s pig roast please call or text me at (614) 206-
1394. 

For more information from the Chairman of the Board, please contact 

Greg at Greg@NorthColumbusJaycees.org or at 614-206-1394. 

 

Greg Thirtyacre, III, COB 
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Bryce Jans, Internal VP 

State Director’s Report 
-Noah Walsh, State Director 

 
 If you are interested in participating in any visitations or have ideas 

for other visitations, please email Noah at 

noahwalsh31279@yahoo.com. 

Noah Walsh, State Director 

Internal VP Report 
-Bryce Jans,  Internal Vice President 

 
I would like to ask that everyone please start going to the North 

Columbus Jaycees website, and using our blog feature to keep people 

updated on events, and what is going on with our chapter online. Take 

the time to write about events you’ve been to. Leave comments on post 

about other events- leave encouragement and feedback. Maybe you 

thought of something that would make that event better. Communication 

is really important. Between now and the next newsletter- I would like to 

see everyone write at least one article on the blog. Please contact 

myself Bryce Jans at BryceJans@Me.Com if you need help logging in I 

can get you that information. 

I would like to see us using more social media in the future Facebook, 

Twitter, Tumblr, blogs, etc. as a means to reach out to people who may 

not have heard of us yet. Some of us use social media every day. Tag 

us, tweet to us, mention us, tag us in your photos-and help us spread 

the word of our chapter (event photos to show the works we have 

already completed are really important). I say this lovingly- “we aren’t 

afraid to say you’re our members, don’t be afraid to say we are your 

chapter”.  
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July 2014 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

3

15

 June 1st, 15th—Chapter Meetings 

 July 4th-6th—Kent Visitation 

 June 15—Board Meeting 

 

 



Treasurer's 
Report 

-Elizabeth Pagano, 

Treasurer 
 

Just a reminder to project 

chairs, collect all receipts 

from committee members 

and turn them in. Also, 

anyone requesting funds, 

weather it's a 

reimbursement or 

advance should fill out a 

check request form. 

Thank you.  If you have 

any questions about the 

Treasury for the chapter, 

please contact Liz at 

lizphone3@gmail.com.   

GO Bucks!! 
-Greg Thirtyacre, III, COB 

 
It’s almost that time of year again when Saturdays only mean one 

thing… Ohio State Football! We will be working parking for all 

home games again this year. Anyone who comes out and works 

parking with us from 4am to kickoff (85% of you time is spent 

standing with friends telling lies and eating tailgate food) will get a 

free ticket into the game that day. OSU vs that team up north is a 

home game this year too! We ask that if you are planning on 

helping with the team up north game that you work one other game 

of your choice prior to that. 
 
I know 4am to kick off sounds like a lot of work, but really it's not. 

Fans don't generally start to park until about 2 hours before the 

game, so most of the day is spent eating and shareing stories to 

your friends working with you. We will provide tailgate food at every 

game again this year meaning Breakfast and lunch will not cost 

you anything (which is much cheaper than any of the other 

vendors) Contact me for more info at 

Greg@NorthColumbusJaycees.org or call/text me at (614) 206-
1394. 

Elizabeth Pagano, Treasurer 

The Shoe 
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Contact Us 

Contact us for more information about 

our organization and how you can 

become a member! 

North Columbus Junior Chamber 

5905 Beechcroft Road 
Columbus, Ohio 43229 

(614) 394-8063 
Information@northcolumbusjaycees.org 

Visit us on the web at  
www.northcolumbsjaycees.org 

North Columbus Jaycees Board  of Directors 

Newsletter compiled and edited by Desirée L. 

Evans, Director 

For more information about the newsletter, 

please contact Desirée at 

desiree.evans82@gmail.com. Desirée Evans, Director 

July Birthdays 

Dan Wander 
Matt Roahrig 

Tom Hard 
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